
January 1, 2020 

Trustees of the Plumbing and Pipefitting Workers’ SUB Plan 

Supplementary Unemployment Benefit (SUB) 

UA Local 67 Board of Trustees increase weekly SUB 

benefit to $175 for 2020.  

 

You can receive $175 each week up to 10 weeks per year.  You cannot receive more than $1,750 in a 

calendar year. 

Unemployed Claim 

1. Sign the out-of-work list at the local union office and be available for work 

2. Submit your EI Regular Benefit Payment details 

Sickness Benefit / Maternity or Parental Leave 

1. Be unable to work due to a parental leave or an illness or injury that is not related to work and for which 
you are not receiving UA Local 67 short-term disability (STD). 

2. Submit your EI Sickness Benefit Payment details 

Apprentice Claim 

1. Sign the out-of-work list at the local union office and be attending trade school or a government-
sponsored or JATC approved training course related to your trade 

2. Submit your Verification of Attendance form obtained from the Registrar’s Office  

Documents for your claim must be submitted within 90 days of the date you receive your weekly EI payment.  
Failure to submit your claim within the specified time frame will forfeit your SUB benefits for that week.  
Claims may be hand delivered, mailed, faxed, or emailed to local67@reliableadmin.com or 
cathy@reliableadmin.com  

Plan Administrator 

Reliable Administrative Services Inc. 

102-195 Dartnall Road * Hamilton, ON * L8W 3V9 

T (905) 387-5861 / 1-855-387-5861  F  (905) 387-4146 

EM  local67@reliableadmin.com  Web  www.reliableadmin.com 

 

Your Board of Trustees 

 

Victor Langdon (Chair) 

Ross French (Secretary) 

Nathan Bergstrand 

Leslie Ellerker 

Steve Foffano 

Ken Luxon 

Dave Marcus 

Bill Stanger 

Please note:  

You cannot receive more than $1,750 in a calendar year. 

If you are retired and already receiving (or have received) retirement benefits from any UA 

sponsored pension plan, you DO NOT qualify for SUB benefits. 

You must report any SUB payments as income on your tax return.  You will receive a T4A 

slip each year from Reliable Administrative Services.   

SUB Benefit Plan 


